Reason For Modification to Original License 0449-EX-CN-2017

This Modification, which is file number 0173-EX-CM-2020, is necessary to add a UHF ground station at
the Space Dynamics Laboratory, to the license. This is being added to increase coverage for the satellite.

All other aspects of the equipment and operation remain unchanged from the original license.



